
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
                                                                          Make Christ known; Making Lives Better 

St Teresa of Calcutta Catholic Academy Trust welcomes new school its growing family. 
 

 
 
We are delighted to welcome St Mary’s RC Primary School, based in Rochdale, as the newest member of the 
St Teresa of Calcutta Catholic Academy Trust. This move forms part of the wider Salford Diocesan plan to 
strengthen and secure the future of Catholic education, deepening our collective mission to Make Lives Better 
and Make Christ Known. 

Under the leadership of Headteacher Mrs. Ruane, St Mary’s is a joyful and caring school community guided by 
the simple but powerful mission: “We love God, We love learning, We love each other.” This ethos is lived out 
every day through strong relationships, high-quality teaching, and a nurturing culture where every child is valued 
and encouraged to thrive. The school’s commitment to faith, learning and love is at the heart of its work, making 
it a vibrant and compassionate place to grow. 

Chris Foley, CEO of the St Teresa of Calcutta Catholic Academy Trust, said: 

“It is a privilege to welcome St Mary’s into our Trust. The school embodies the values we hold dear—hope, 
courage and innovation—and brings with it a rich tradition of faith, care and academic excellence. We look 
forward to working closely with Mrs. Ruane and the wider school community as we continue our shared mission 
of providing the very best Catholic education across our Diocese.” 

With this latest addition, the Trust continues to build a strong and united family of schools, each one unique in 
identity but united in purpose—to serve, to lead, and to love, just as Christ and St Teresa of Calcutta taught us. 

 
 
 
 


